
 

The Rev’d Anne Hindle 

Church of St Mary and All Saints 

Castle Mound 

Fotheringhay 

PE8 5HZ 

 

16 November 2017 

 

Dear Ms Hindle, 

 

I’m writing on behalf of People for the Ethical Treatment of Animals 

(PETA) with a proposal that has the potential to help save members of 

God’s creation as well as help fund the repairs needed to your beautiful 

church. In exchange for a donation from PETA, would you consider 

hanging a banner in the church encouraging the congregation to try a 

compassionate and healthy vegan lifestyle? 

 

God created humans and other animals out of flesh, blood, and bone, and 

we’re all the same when it comes to the things that count – like being 

able to feel pain, valuing our freedom, and wanting to raise our families. 

On today’s industrialised meat, egg, and dairy farms, sensitive and 

intelligent animals are crammed by the thousands into windowless 

sheds, torn away from their mothers, mutilated, and denied proper 

veterinary care. After a miserable life, they’re sent to an early death, and 

many are slaughtered while they’re still conscious. Choosing to eat vegan 

foods spares animals this immense suffering while being kinder to the 

planet and to our health – plant-based eating has proved to reduce the risk 

of developing cancer, heart disease, and diabetes. 

 

Jesus taught love and compassion for others – will you join us in 

promoting this most kind and compassionate of lifestyles? A link to the 

banner design is here, and we’d of course see to the printing and 

mounting of it. Thank you for your time and consideration. I look 

forward to hearing from you and can be contacted at ElisaA@peta.org.uk 

or on 020 7837 6327. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Elisa Allen 

Director  

PETA 
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